
-- Name --
Jennifer Schurer

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Request for the Ontario Energy Board to deny increase due to the following:

-exisiting service is poor, several outages per year -existing service is expensive, cost of living high -lack of
transparency on how funds will be used -the average citizen does not have time to review and responsd to these
inquiries as they are busy working and/or raisign their families. The OEB has a responsbility to ensure Hydro
Ottawa is not taking advantage of the rate payers.


